
 
To:    All Subaru Retailers  
 

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Service Operations Department 
 

Date:  April 17th, 2019 
 

Re:      Additional WTW-82/WUD-89 Combi Meter Re-programmer 

 

 

A second re-programmer tool has been auto shipped to each retailer.  Check RPM > Order inquiry for PN 

85009AL000 to determine your order status.   

A QMR is no longer required to order a replacement re-programmer.  Contact the PIC hotline with a 

request to release the part number below.  Release is subject to available supply and reasonable 

quantities requested. 

 85009AL000 – WTW-82/WUD-89 Combi Meter Re-programmer 

Old or damaged programmers are no longer required to be returned to Subaru of America, Inc. 

 

 

  


